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School Attendance  

Students’ attendance once again is 100%. Well done to all our students. It’s an absolute please 

seeing our young people arrive wearing their uniform with pride and a smile on their face as they 

are greeted by their staff team. 

 

Neurodiversity Celebration Week 

This week it was Neurodiversity Celebration Week. As 

we are a new school our celebration was the great effort 

all our new students have made in transitioning into 

their new school life here at Barraclough Hall. We are so 

impressed with their progress and resilience and can’t 

wait to see what more they can achieve. Students have 

named this as “the magic door”. 

 

St Patrick’s Day 

We celebrated St. Patrick’s Day with a day packed full of 

fun. The students cooked their favourite meals, completed 

wordsearches and puzzles and took part in a “green hunt” 

around school to find their favourite “green” item and even 

found an interactive green maths app 

 

Red Nose Day 

Crystal Class had a great time celebrating Red Nose Day. 

They did some Red Nose Day themed activities, made 

and decorated buns to take home and enjoy and joined 

in Red Nose Day quizzes. 

 

Next week students will be working on their ideas for our courtyard and tranquil wood area. This 

will be our student project focus for the summer term. They have already been discussing their 

ideas with each other and staff. Watch this space! 

 

 

 

http://www.barracloughhallschool.co.uk/


 
 
 

 

www.barracloughhallschool.co.uk 

schooloffice@barracloughhallschool.co.uk 

Barraclough Hall School, 

1 Bryan Road,  

Huddersfield,  

HD2 2AL 
 

 

Our new class opens After the Easter break. We are really looking forward to 

welcoming Diamond class to Barraclough. 

 

Dates for your diary: Spring Term 2  

End of spring 2 break up: April 4th  - We hope you have a wonderful Easter break. 

Summer 1 term starts April 22nd. 

Consultations and placements are now open for the Summer term and 

September 2025 places. Please contact the school for enquiries or to 

arrange a visit. 
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